
August 21, 1992

Richard Smith
Basloe, Levin, & Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth St.
Utica, NY 13501

Dear Richard:

The professional way you handled my claim with Allstate was much
appreciated. I know you are very busy with the storm damage in
Utica, but took time to see that my claim was also settled. My
contractor is now ready to fix the damaged chimney before our
northern winter sets in. Thank you again for all your help.

Sincerely:

Tony Zangrilli


